19. REDWOOD GARDEN CLUB RR 11091

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Barbara Lindsay, Community Secretary

Corporate Plan Output: Board Discretionary Funds 3.1.text.27

The purpose of this report is to seek funding for the Redwood Garden Club’s display
in Northlands Mall during the 2000 Floral Festival in February.

BACKGROUND

In recognition of the Redwood Garden Club's efforts to enhance the loca
environmental and the voluntary efforts of its members. This Community Board has
in the pas supported the Club’s efforts, with a grant of $250 being made for the
purchase of plants and materialstowards last year’s display.

The organising committee is currently considering ideas for a theme for the display
and would like to purchase the plants at an early stage to have them grown to a mature
size by February next year. It is estimated that $300 would go a long way towards
meeting the expenses involved.

Recommendation:  That the Board consider making a grant of $300 from 1999/00
Discretionary Funds to the Redwood Garden Club for its display in
Northlands Mall in February 2000.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation:  That the officer’s recommendation be adopted.



